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April 14, 1970

Pacific Petroleums Limited
Box 6666
Calgary, Alberta

“Attention: Mr. A.D. Rogan
Dear Six:

Re: Additional Injector b-26-Cf94~A~16
Currant Unit No, 1

We were pleased to receive yesterday your re-
quest, dated April 3, 1970, for approval to convert the
subject well to water injection service.

This is to advise that the request is granted,
The Branch Development Engineering Section is being in-
formed by copy of this letter. However, before the con-
version is carried out details of the work-over should
be entered on the usual triplicate copies of form 6
tApplication to Alter a Welll, which should be fox-
warded to the Development Engineering Section in
Victoria, B.C.

Yours truly,

A, J. Dingley
Senior Resexvoly Engineer
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